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Minutes of BoS Meeting held on 05.11.2021
The 1st Board of Studies Meeting of the Department of Computer Science

and Engineering (Data Science) is held on 05.11.2021 through online mode
(Microsoft Teams App) at 10.30 a.m.

The following members were present:

Name of the members
S.No ) Role
(with full address)

Dr. D. Jagadeesan,
Professor and Head

Department of Computer Science and )
1. . . BOS Chairman
Engineering,

Sreenivasa Institute of Technology and
Management Studies, Chittoor

Dr. K. Madhavi

Asso. Professor and Head of CSE Dept.

2. JNTUA College of Engineering,

Ananthapuramu

University
Nominee

Email : kasamadhavi.cse@jntua.ac.in
Dr. M. Arthi, Associate Professor of CSE, Module

3.
SITAMS Coordinator
4 Dr. J. Jegan, Associate Professor of CSE, Module
: SITAMS Coordinator

Dr.. D. Jagadeesan, Chairman-BoS, introduced himself and
welcomed all the members and briefed them about the progress of the
Department of Computer Science and Engineering.

Dr. P. Ramesh Kumar, Principal, introduced all the board members
and briefed about the importance of new curriculum and handed over to
Dr. D. Jagadeesan, Chairman - BOS.




Chairman, BOS (CSE) presented the R20 regulations, course
structure and syllabi of I year of B.Tech CSE (DS) Courses structure and
syllabi. It is resolved to accept the same after thorough discussion and
taking into consideration of the suggestions and remarks given by the
members.

The Members of BoS made the following suggestions for R20 — I Year
B.Tech. CSE (DS) Course:

Dr. K. Madhavi suggested to keep the two and half units for MID I syllabus
and two and half units for MID II syllabus instead of 2 units in MID I
syllabus and 3 Units in MID II syllabus.

- Proposed and forwarded to College Curriculum Development

-cell.
Dr. K. Madhavi suggested minor changes in C and Data Structure.

- The suggestion is proposed and accepted to introduce in next
regulation.
Dr. K. Madhavi suggested to include Stack, Queue and Linked List based
experiments in C and Data Structure Lab.

- The suggestion is proposed and accepted to introduce in next
regulation.

Dr. D. Jagadeesan, Chairman-BoS explained about Department
Assessment and Quality Improvement Committee, Department Curriculum
Development Cell, Mentoring System and evaluation process to all the
members of the BoS.

The board has suggested chairman of BoS-CSE (DS) to make the
necessary changes and corrections in R20 B.Tech curriculum by discussing
with curriculum development cell (CDC) members.

The meeting was concluded with a vote of thanks by
Dr. D. Jagadeesan, BOS Chairman of CSE (DS) Department.

—
BoS Chairman

&L( Dr. D. Jagadeesan




